
 
 
 
 
July 25, 2007 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I have been working with Coast To Coast and it has been truly a pleasurable 
experience. I find their team, headed by Michael Brandt, extremely knowledgable and 
innovative in the field of concrete restoration and waterproofing. Michael is a real team 
player and always tries to find solutions to problems, which serve the best interest of 
his clients.  
 
I was especially impressed with his quick findings when time was of the essence for 
our restoration project’s garage restoration phase. We have very limited parking 
spaces and closing them for any long length of time was not an option. Within one 
weeks time, his company performed a detailed survey of the entire garage ceiling and 
marked out all the deteriorated areas. He researched and found a method of 
demolition called hydo-demolition. Subsequently, he brought in a company based in 
Pennsylvania who utilizes a high tech robot that shoots high pressure water to 
demolish concrete. The process accomplished in three days , what would have taken 
an additional three months. The garage project was completed in a very reasonable 
time period and saved us significant money. 
 
I would highly recommend Coast To Coast’s services in their field of expertise 
because they really stand out from their competitors, many of whom my board 
members or I have had previous experience with. Coast to Coast continues to be our 
first choice for all our upcoming projects. Finally, I know I speak for my board 
members when I say that the choice of Coast To Coast has repeatedly made the 
members and management alike look very good for the decision we made in choosing 
them. I am sure you will be as impressed with them as we are and continue to be. 
 
 
 
 


